© You replied to this message on 2/19/2020 12:40 PM.

From: Brad Wingfield <BWingfield@pmico.com>
To: Byrum, Shane
=
Subject: Re: Effluent Limit Request
Hey Shane,

Phase 1 will have 40,000 gpd and full buildout will be 80,000 gpd.

Brad

On Feb 19, 2020, at 8:45 AM, Byrum, Shane wrote:

Brad, what design flow do you want to use in this preliminary limit evaluation for potential subdivision near Roland?
Shane Byrum | Engineer
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